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Date: January 9, 2007

RE: CMM9900 Modem

Dear Sir:

This letter is to inform the FCC regulatory agency that the CMM9900 does not require

any tuning once it is deployed in the field. If any other explanation about its operation is
needed please feel free to contact me.

Regards - M‘\
léorris Waller i :

Manager of Hardware Engineering
CalAmp Corp

1401 N. Rice Avenue + Oxnard CA 93030 « 805-987-9000 f 805-987-8359 + www.calamp.com



